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From: Penny, Keity [Penny.Keity@mbco.com]
Sent: Wednesday, October 22, 2003 7:46 AM
To: 'nprm@ttb.gov'
Subject: Reference TTB Notice No. 4

Dear Sir or Madam:

    As an employee of Miller Brewing Company, I am writing to express my
support for the TTB'S proposed rulemaking for flavored malt beverages which
preserves the integrity of beer.

    I believe the TTB's action is an important clarification that ensures
that if a FMB product is to be sold as a malt beverage, it should be made as
a malt beverage according to traditional brewing methods and processes.

   If your rule is adopted, consumers will still be able to enjoy FMB
products and wholesalers and retailers to will continue to be able to
distribute, sell and market flavored malt beverages as they do today.

     However, absent your new standard, brewers, retailers, and wholesalers
will face a potential for a patchwork of individual state laws and
regulations where the same product may ultimately be sold as a "beer" in one
state and as "hard liquor" in another...in fact, I understand that we are
already seeing this kind of situation in the state of Nebraska and will
almost certainly see this situation in several other states.

     Thank you for this opportunity to offer my support for your proposed
FMB rule preserving the unique differences and integrity of beer. Sincerely,
           Keith Penny

Keith Penny
UTILITIES oper/mech.
phone 336-627-2326
fax 336-627-2332
e-mail  kpenny@mbco.com
TWO CENTS WORTH
The story goes that a man died and was approached by the Devil who told him
that he could buy his soul back for a dollar. The man searched his pockets
and could only come up with 98 cent. While begging the Devil to forget the
two cent he was short, an Angel happened by and hearing the Devil laughing,
asked the man, "Would you mind if I put in my two cents ?" The Devil got so
mad that he exploded in a puff of smoke and the man's soul was saved. The moral: Sometimes putting in your two cents worth makes a difference. JOHN "the cook" 1997 


